
MESI TPC Meet Proposal 

12/29/2020 

• Submitted by: Marcel Da Ponte, Mike Schmidt, Jay Morissette, Sadie 

Woodruff, Ali Bragg. 

•  The TPC Committee met on Wednesday, 12/23 at a.m. to primarily 

discuss a Championship meet offering as well as other new potential 

meet opportunities for the athletes in Maine. 

• Along with the 2 athlete committee members, the consensus was that 

we would like to be able to offer a 3-meet series leading up to a 

Championship meet in April. 

• The 3-meet series would provide for 1 meet per month at the end of 

January, February & March. These meets should offer all of the events, 

without any event restrictions, so as to provide for as many swims as 

possible. These meets will likely be offered as virtual meets. 

• We discussed that both USAS as well as YMCA times would be allowed 

for entry/seeding purposes. 

• A potential Championship meet would be slated for 4/22 - 4/25. Ideally 

this would be a regular meet. Not scoring the meet was talked about and 

we decided that the focus would be on getting the athletes to race, not 

for teams to compete via a scoring system. 


